
 

  

                                                                              

            

IIssrraaeellii  MMeeddiiccaall  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  WWoorrlldd  FFeelllloowwsshhiipp  

 

 

Dear IMA World Fellowship Members, 

 

In honor of the Israeli Medical Association Centennial anniversary, we have set up an initiative to 

make a contribution to the Jewish National Fund (JNF), in order to plant a new forest or restore 

and preserve a forest in Israel.   

 

The JNF is a body responsible for, among other things, the preservation of forests and wildlife in 

Israel.  Over the past 110 years, JNF has evolved into a global environmental leader by planting 

250 million trees, building over 210 reservoirs and dams, developing over 250,000 acres of land, 

creating more than 1,000 parks, providing the infrastructure for over 1,000 communities, 

bringing life to the Negev Desert and educating students around the world about Israel and the 

environment.  

 

We would be happy to include you, our friends abroad, in this initiative and ask if you would like 

to contribute to this important project. 

 

If you are interested in donating money to the IMA Centennial Forest Fund please contact Sivan 

Raz, our International Relations Officer: sivan@ima.org.il for more details. 

 

We hope you will join us in this initiative. 

 

 

Best Regards 

 
 

Dr Zeev Feldman 

Chairman 

Israeli Medical Association  

World Fellowship 

 


